Ne: an

Kansas State USBC H al_lf:of‘f-‘ame
Meritorious.Service — 2024

Neal has been a ABC/USBC sanctioned bowler for forty (40) plus years, representing
Great Bend and Central Kansas USBC. Neal has worked on the local board in many
capacities from Director, Youth Director, and President. Local committees served on
HOF, Bowler of the Year, and Nomination. Served as a delegate to the state annual
meetings for over ten (10) years.

Neal’s bowling achievements include a high average of 193 and a high game of 290 (11
strikes in a row) in 2002.

Currently serving on the Kansas State USBC Board of Directors as Sergeant-at-Arms
and Senior Tournament Director, also on many committees since 2017. Neal’s knack of
selling raffle tickets, no one can compare, he’s our number one seller.

Neal met his future wife, Faye in the summer of 1975 and they were married in
December of 1975. They will be celebrating their 49th wedding anniversary this
coming December.

One of the greatest events in his life was the birth of their son Daniel in 1994. Being
able to watch Daniel compete in the many sports he played, bowling as well, being part
of the 2013 State Championship team for Great Bend High School.

Hobbies include bowling, golf, playing cards, watching games such as KU basketball,
Yankees baseball, and Raiders football. Neal retired in 2017, but currently works
part-time as a maintenance man for the Center for Counseling. Neal keeps busy, as he
is currently on 3 boards - the Kansas State USBC, Knights of Columbus, and the Great
Bend Bat Cats.
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